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DCR Recreational Advisory: Lake Dennison Day Use Area  

   
WHAT:          Effective immediately and continuing until further notice, the Department of 

Conservation and Recreation (DCR) has closed roadways within the Otter River 
State Forest and Lake Dennison Recreation Area in the Town of Winchendon due 
to flooding caused by US Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) holding water at 
Birch Hill Dam. This closure will be in place until the USACE releases enough 
water to lower the lake to summer levels.  

  
WHERE:        Roadways within the Otter River State Forest and Lake Dennison Rec Area in the 

Town of Winchendon  
     
WHEN:           Effective immediately – continuing until April 2024  
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